
ANNUAL REPORT 

APRIL2019 TO MARCH 2020 

 

The success of the Community Centre is a result of the involvement of the volunteers 

Jane Osborne,   Kath Hoyland, Ken Henton, John Reed, the friends of the Centre and organisers of 

the Saturday Coffee Morning, the Roof replacement Group, Janet Hill, 

A thank you for your valued contribution 

 

The continued link with the U3A is much appreciated and is a vital link in the life of the association 

 

It is estimated that throughout the year that the Centre is used over 800 times by users of the 

Centre 

We have a wide variety of groups using the Centre including six faith groups, five art Groups, 

Philately, Model Railway and War Games 

 

The Saturday Coffee Morning is a regular feature being well patronised and providing funds for the 

Centre 

 

Following a professional survey of the roof – steps are being taken to research sources of grants. 

 

The year 2021 will mark 50 years when the original lease of the buildi.ng was signed. Perhaps we can 

hold a special event to mark the occasion. 

 

Thanks to Alan Owen who negotiated savings on a recent repair to the roof and to Christine Owen 

who managed the tax matters with the Inland Revenue 

 

March marked the beginning of the Virus Shut Down. We look forward to when we can return to 

some form of normality and can again meet our friends 

 

This year with the permission of the Charity Commission we will not be holding an Annual General 

Meeting. A Treasurers Report and the Audited Accounts are enclosed 

 

Ken Hindle 

Chairman  

September 2020 

 

 

 

 








